
Share the Space  

Want to help us keep 
our streets clean? 


Join the children of St Bernard’s 
for a litter pick around the local 
area on Monday 1st July from 

9.15am. 

Friday 5th July 
2019 

Sherbourne Road will 
be closed from 8am 
to 4pm. Residents 

will still have 
access. 

We would like to invite you to 
join us for afternoon tea on 

Sherbourne Road at 2.30pm. 
There will be a performance 

from St Bernard’s School Choir 
at 3pm. 

 At St Bernard’s we want 
everyone in our 

community to share a 
clean, safe and 

enjoyable space. We 
hope we can work 

together to achieve this. 


